
Club Update – 24th December 2020 

Following the latest Government announcement, from Saturday 26th December (until 
further notice), only the OUTDOOR courts will be available for member’s use.  

LTA summary grids can be viewed via - 
https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2020/local-restrictions-grid---tennis-activity-
by-tier.pdf Full LTA guidance notes will be released over the coming days – once 
published I will distribute these to club members. In the meantime, please continue 
to observe and abide by the latest LTA summary grids plus the Club’s COVID-19 
rules – these can be viewed via www.altc.net/news  . 

A brief summary of the rules are as follows: 

Outdoors 

 Singles only (with others within your household, support bubble, or with one 
person from another household) 

 Individuals (one to one) is permitted 

 NO adult group coaching or activity (sadly No Club Nights or Club Afternoon 
Socials) 

 Junior group coaching permitted – 15 children max per group size 

 No socialising before or after activity 

 Spectating not allowed.  

 Parent/guardian supervision permitted (one per player) 

Indoors 

CLOSED until further notice.  

Clubhouse – toilet facilities 

 A toilet continues to be available to use if required. Please continue to 
observe the signage and use the hand sanitiser on entering and leaving the 
club.  

 Please remember to turn off any lights plus lock the clubhouse door. 

A few gentle Club reminders 

 Tennis etiquette - please remember the Club's Etiquette Rules (published 
on www.altc.net/policies ) whilst using the club's facilities. In particular, please 
respect other users when having to cross their court to enter or leave the 
courts. 

 Outdoor courts with floodlights - if you decide not to use your court booking 
with floodlights, please email me via info@altc.net so the lights can be 
switched off to save electricity. 

Thank you for your co-operation in advance. 
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On behalf of the Committee, I wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

Tina 

(on behalf of ALTC Directors and the General Committee) 

 


